
Monday, Feb. 24
Shady Grove Fundraiser forms
and payment due to the office

Wednesday, Feb. 26
Pink Shirt Day

Chess Club Meeting @ Lunch

March 10 - 14
March Break!

Thursday, March 27
Graduation Photo Retakes

Friday, March 28
Virtual Day

REMINDER: YEAR-END FIELD TRIP PAYMENTS DUE!

Victus Vibes

February 21, 2025

UPCOMING EVENTS

HTTPS://VICTUSACADEMY.COM/

Payments for our upcoming year-end trips were due this past week. 

The Chicago year-end trip payment was due on February 17th and
must be made directly to Brightspark. 

The Camp Celtic year-end trip payment was due on February 18th
and should be sent via e-transfer to
payments@victusacademy.com. 

If you have not yet submitted your payment, please do so as soon
as possible. Thank you for your cooperation!

FINAL DAYS TO FUNDRAISE FOR YEAR-END TRIPS!
There are only a few days left to take advantage of our fundraising initiative

to help make year-end trips more affordable! Victus has partnered with
Shady Grove Maple Co. for delicious, Ontario-certified organic maple syrup.

 A copy of the form is also attached below for your convenience. For every
item sold, $5 will be applied directly to your child’s trip cost.

Don’t miss this great opportunity—please ensure all orders and payments are
returned to the office by Monday, February 24th. Thank you for your support!

CONGRATULATIONS SOFIA!

Let’s work
together to
promote

kindness and
inclusion in the

face of
bullying!

PINK SHIRT
DAY!

Congratulations to Sofia for representing
Canada at the Women’s U18 World
Juniors and bringing back the gold!
Standing proudly beside her are two of
her biggest fans in Grade 7. 
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